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June 5, 2025 
 
wsab@energysafety.ca.gov 
 
 
Re: City of Roseville 2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Under Public Utilities Code (PUC) section 8387(b)(1), local publicly owned electric 
utilities and electrical cooperatives are required to prepare a wildfire mitigation 
plan (WMP) and submit it to the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board (WSAB) as 
required by July 1 each year.   
 
The City of Roseville Electric Utility is in the process of finalizing its updated 2025 
WMP, which is scheduled to go before our City Council for approval in July.  The 
plan will be submitted to the WSAB on or before July 31, 2025. 
 
We appreciate your understanding as we work to ensure the WMP is thorough, 
accurate, and aligned with all applicable requirements. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Julie Manfredi 
Electric Compliance Officer 
916-759-7433 
jmanfredi@roseville.ca.us 
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Julie Manfredi (Jun 5, 2025 14:57 PDT)
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